
Theo Matts 
 

Make Georgia Pacific pay for all of this. They broke the law every year since water and air
regulations went into place in the 1970's. They should be held liable. It is unfair that the citizens
have to pay for what was done by illegal criminals according to the law. The deal made with GP by
the Post of Bellingham is non-binding and illegal. It needs to be rescinded and the crimes done by
GP over the years need to be rectified in a court of law.


